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Home Learning - Week 21 

This week we have continued our theme of Growing and have read the story Jack and the Beanstalk. 

This week we have… 

• Listened to the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and acted the story out in sequence using 

words and phrases from the story. 

• In Maths we have looked at 3d shapes, we have named them and describe their properties and 

have gone on a shape hunt around school to see what 3d shapes we could find. 

• In Letters and sounds we have focused on the sounds ai, ee, igh, oa and have been reading and 

writing longer ccvc and cvcc words using these sounds. 

• We have planted our own bean seeds in mini green houses and can’t wait for them to 

germinate. 

• We practised our mark making and cutting skills by creating our own very tall beanstalks. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Signs of Spring – Spring is nearly here!  Draw and label any signs of Spring that you have noticed in 

your home learning book.  (for example: Spring flowers, daffodils, crocus, lambs, bulbs, seeds, buds, 

blossom, frogspawn etc) 

Notes/reminders… 

PE will be on Tuesdays – Please remember to wear your PE kit to school. 

If you have any books about growing plants please bring them in for us to read at snack time.  (Please 

ensure that all books are named) 

Parent Meetings – We will be holding parent meetings for Codden Class Parents W/C 31st March,  

Please speak to Mrs Paul, Cheryl or Ms Burnell to sign up for a 10 minute appointment. 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


